Patricia Harvieux

I have been a resident of the Withrow area most of my life. I was wondering how it is possible that
this business is allowed to put in a facility that will hold hundreds of students as well as staff. There
is a law that states we can not build a home on less than 10 acres of land. This is a severe travesty to
our community. Please do not allow this to go through.



